Country Villa ™

News to Know

It’s almost Fall y’all!
Here we are in September already.
We would like to start by thanking you
for coming out to celebrate our Prom
Family Night, it was such a wonderful
evening for everyone.

We hope to have another family
gathering sometime yet this fall and
will keep you updated on that.

We will be making some fun crafts and
getting back into our book reading
club, as it was requested by some of
the residents.

Thank you for all your support and
generosity, it is greatly appreciated.

September
Birthdays

9/12 Mary R.
9/12 Joyce Q.
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September 2025

Dates to Remember

9/01 Labor Day
9/03 RIO Visits
9/07 Grandparents Day
9/16 Music by Rob Peterson
9/17 RIO Visits
9/20 Oktoberfest Begins
9/25 Sassu Pet Therapy




